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The AAC evaluated “Indiana University Common Calendar” dated February 28, 
2014. Apart from one minor issue, the AAC is pleased to endorse the common 
calendar proposed in this document. Our one concern regards the start of weekend 
classes in spring semesters. We respectfully request that IUPUI be allowed to adjust 
weekend classes to commence on the weekend prior to the official Term Begin date 
when necessitated by that term’s Commencement date. Since IUPUI’s 
commencement occurs on Mother’s Day, we have needed to make this adjustment 
with some regularity to assure the appropriate number of class meetings prior to 
the term officially ending (please see http://registrar.iupui.edu/longterm.html with 
dates designated with an “S” in the Classes Begin dates in the Spring Terms).  
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